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October 2019 Fall RR—Jean Corrigan & Noel Lanctot 
 
With last year’s Fall Round Robin winding down and competition for the year almost over, Jean 
Corrigan presented Noel Lanctot with his very own “damn it” doll, complete with police uniform and 
all.  These little dolls are great for taking out your frustration and apparently Jean felt Noel needed 
some help.  Lots of fun, friendly bocce playing and new friendships formed during last year’s 
tournament season.   Jean and Noel, along with his wife Betty, volunteered all 2019 bocce season. 
 
Remember, if you want to play or practice bocce, you must reserve a court online.  This can be 
accomplished by logging on at www.villagesbocceclub.com and clicking on “Reserve a Court”.  Having 
problems, please contact George or Helen Paris at 408-440-4848.  Currently we are only allowed 
‘Casual Play” and almost 200 members and Villagers, are now reserving their spots at the bocce 
courts.  Following the County guidelines and Village recommendations, we are enjoying safe bocce 
games. 


